
Approx’ 20g (+60g Jar) 
Ingredients:

Organic dehydrated 
Carolina Reaper chilli  

& sea salt. 
WARNING: The fruits used 
have an average heat rating 

of 1,900,000 SHU.                                
Grown, harvested, dried, 

dehydrated and packed in 
the UK.

Approx’ 20g (+60g Jar) 
Ingredients:

Organic dried Scotch 
Bonnet Red Chilli flakes. 

WARNING: The fruits used 
have an average heat rating 

of 250,000 SHU.                                
Grown, harvested, dried, 

dehydrated and packed in 
London, UK.

sosowgarden@gmail.com

Approx’ 20g (+60g Jar) 
Ingredients:

Organic dried Pusa Jwala 
Chilli flakes. 

WARNING: The fruits used 
have an average heat rating 

of 20,000 SHU.                                
Grown, harvested, dried, 

dehydrated and packed in 
London, UK.

sosowgarden@gmail.com

Approx’ 20g (+60g Jar) 
Ingredients:

Organic dried Naga Morich 
Chilli flakes. 

WARNING: The fruits used 
have an average heat rating 

of 1,000,000 SHU.                                
Grown, harvested, dried, 

dehydrated and packed in 
London, UK.

sosowgarden@gmail.com

Approx’ 20g (+60g Jar) 
Ingredients:

Organic dried Habanero 
Chilli flakes. 

WARNING: The fruits used 
have an average heat rating 

of 375,000 SHU!                                
Grown, harvested, dried, 

dehydrated and packed in 
London, UK.

sosowgarden@gmail.com

Approx’ 20g (+60g Jar) 
Ingredients:

Organic dried green 
Cayenne Chilli flakes. 

WARNING: The fruits used 
have an average heat rating 

of 40,000 SHU.                                
Grown, harvested, dried, 

dehydrated and packed in 
London, UK.

sosowgarden@gmail.com

Approx’ 20g (+60g Jar) 
Ingredients:

Organic dehydrated 
Armageddon Chilli 

seasoning. 
WARNING: The fruits used 
have an average heat rating 

of 1,300,000 SHU.                                
Grown, harvested, dried, 

dehydrated and packed in 
the UK.

Approx’ 20g (+60g Jar) 
Ingredients:

Organic dehydrated Lemon 
Drop Chilli flakes. 

WARNING: The fruits used 
have an average heat rating 

of 25,000 SHU.                                
Grown, harvested,  

dehydrated and packed in  
the UK.

sosowgarden@gmail.com
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These chilli �akes do not contain allergens, but ARE blended and packaged in an enviroment 
which handles allergens, such as nuts and seeds, chilli plants and tomato plants.


